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MEDIA RELEASE 

For Immediate Release 
 

 

 

DATE:  August 9, 2019 

 

SUBJECT:  Street Parking Restrictions – NW High St. and NW Hurbert 

   Tuesday through Wednesday – August 13 - 14, 2019 

 

Contact person: Clare C. Paul, Assistant City Engineer 

541-574-3370 
 

There will be no street parking starting Tuesday, August 13, through Wednesday, August 14, 

on NW Hurbert St. and NW High St., between NW 3rd and NW 6th, in the following specific areas: 

 

NW Hurbert St., west side, in front of address numbers 441, 503, and 531 

NW High St, west side, in front of address numbers 407, 419, 435, and 505 

 

This is for the construction of public sewer improvements. 

 

The affected residences have been individually provided with this information. If you are not a resident 

of these specific addresses, but use this area for parking, please find alternative parking for this time 

period. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation. 
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